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To: Maine Immunization Providers  

From: Maine Immunization Program (MIP)  

Subject: Flu vaccine update 

Date: October 18, 2019 

 

The Maine Immunization Program no longer has the 0.25mL dose of Fluzone vaccine available 

to order.  

 

The following presentations of influenza vaccine are currently available to order through our 

program: 

 

Trade Name/NDC # 

MIP ordering 

recommendations for 

specific patient population 

Presentations 

FluLaval / 19515-0906-52 Children 6 months or older 0.50mL prefilled syringe 

Fluzone / 49281-0419-50 Children 6 months or older 0.50mL prefilled syringe 

 

 

If you have any questions, please contact us at (207) 287-3746. 

 

Thank you for your dedication to keep the people of Maine free from vaccine-preventable 

diseases. 

 

 

 

 

 


